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Subject: Please get on with the serious business of making our $1 billion LRT project the best it can be

Original Message 
From: Nicholas Kevlahan
Sent:  arch-25-17 12:03 P 
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Subject: Please get on with the serious business of making our $1 billion LRT project the
best it can be

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

Almost two years after the Provincial government agreed to your request for full funding of
the direct capital costs of the B-line LRT, it is time to get serious and ensure this $1
billion investment in our city delivers the best possible economic, social and transportation
benefits.

It is a huge waste of everyone's time, energy and passion (not mention damaging to our
reputation as a city) to turn every procedural vote or update on LRT into a divisive attempt
to re-visit nine years of Council support for LRT.

Please start working together as a team to move the project forward.

City and Metrolinx staff are doing their part, as you have asked them to. Now, please do your
part and get down to the serious business of ensuring this project is a success.

I know that you all want what is best for our City.

Yours sincerely,

Nicholas Kevlahan
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